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‘Better Never Stops’ 

Dear Parents                                                                                                                        26.9.18 
                                                                                                                                    
I really hope your children are enjoying the new school year.  It’s been lovely looking at all that has been going 
on in the classrooms and I hope the children are telling you all about their learning.  Our new Reception class 
and other new children across the school have settled really well into life at Heswall Primary School. 
 
River of Pennies 
A reminder that we are having a non-uniform day (Wednesday 26th September) to help raise money for our 
Ugandan work.  A river of pennies will be created by YR, Y1 and Y2.  If anybody has any coppers that they want 
to get rid of, please send them to school tomorrow.  
 
Ugandan Talk 
Mrs Bolton  and Mr Turner (Chair of Governors) will be hosting a Ugandan talk on Wednesday evening (26th) 
after school 3.30pm -4.30pm.  There will be a presentation about all our Ugandan work including Water 
Harvesting, school twinning projects and a chance to taste food and learn about Ugandan culture - a lovely hour 
to spend with your child.  Adults are free when accompanied by a child.  All details can be found on ParentPay. 
 
Head Lice 
We have been alerted by a small number of parents that they have recently treated their children for head lice.   
The only way we can keep control and defeat the head lice is for all of us to check our children’s heads on a very 
regular basis.  Last summer, we provided the children with a special comb each.  We still have a small number of 
combs that can be requested for free from the school office. 
 
Neston High School 
Neston High School has an open evening this Thursday (27thh September).  It is aimed at children currently in 
Y5 or Y6 who are considering Neston as their secondary school and runs from 5pm to 8.30pm. 
 
Giants 
A reminder that if you’d like to take your child to see the ‘Giant spectacular’ in New Brighton next Friday (5th 
October) then you can sign your child out any time after 1pm.  Apparently, the giant wakes up at 3pm but it is 
expected to be very busy in Wallasey so you will need time to get there.  We cannot authorise any absences for 
the whole day or for children taken out before 1pm.  I hope as many of you as possible get to take up this 
chance.  School remains open as normal for all children that are unable to be picked up. 
 
School Photographer 
The school photographer will be visiting on the morning of Thursday 27th September.  Children will have 
photographs taken with their siblings (where applicable) unless you request for separate photos to be taken.  
You can do this by writing to your class teacher or emailing us at schooloffice@heswall-primary.wirral.sch.uk 
 
Toddler Group 
We are currently looking for a new team of volunteers to help run our Friday morning toddler group.  Please let 
us know if you are interested in getting involved.  
 
Best Wishes, 
 
Mr J Lawrenson, Headteacher 
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